
Hello everyone,

SAEM Value: Express genuine gratitude and appreciation for our colleagues’ daily efforts.

As you might recall, we recently rolled out a new gratitude initiative in Student Affairs and 
Enrollment Management.
The website is up and running and the Qualtrics link was sent out to the SAEM employee list asking 
for nominations of gratitude.

Over 20 responses have been received so far! Thank you!  We heard about people being supportive 
and kind. We heard how someone streamlined a process and saved time. We heard how some co-
workers are great listeners and others have positive energy. We heard how someone spends time 
each day to say, “Good Morning.”  We heard how others welcomed new employees. And we heard 
how some of you go above and beyond for students.
Thank you all.

To reciprocate showing gratitude, Laura Oster-Aaland spent a couple hours late in April visiting the 
offices of nominees, giving out thank you cards, and letting nominees choose a small gift.

Who we showed gratitude for in April:  
Adam Lundquist, Bill Burns, Rhonda Graetz, Cory Schlack, Chad Palowski, The Counseling Center 
Staff, Mary Asheim, Seinquis Leinen, Matthew Sanchez, AJ Schuler, Doug Zeltinger, Joy Gregor, 
McKay Brekke, Zackary Rittenhouse,
Scott Norenberg, Tamara Blanich, Valerie Jones, Kaelen Napoleon, Sara Terfehr, and Sally Schutz-
Shelton. 

Let’s keep the momentum going. Please visit the website for more information and to show 
gratitude to SAEM colleagues in May!

https://www.ndsu.edu/enrollmentmanagement/our_good_things/
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